
 

 

 

  

…Dear Expectant Parents… 
 

We want you to know first and foremost that you are 
loved…you are priceless…and the little one you carry is 
such a gift! Given the chance, we would be honored to 

walk this journey with you. 

Let us introduce ourselves. We are Caleb & Ashlin. We 
will be married 10 years on October 3, 2019. 

Our son Milo will be two on September 14, 2019. We 
adopted him in 2017 after we were matched with his 

beautiful birth mother.  

 

 

 

To be given the great responsibility of raising the 
treasure of her heart is incredibly humbling. It is 
something we do not take lightly and find both 

sorrow and the greatest of joy in. There is nothing 
‘easy’ about what a birth mother goes through 

and we have walked that journey with them 
twice. We experienced a ‘change of heart’ with 
our first birth mother and her little girl in 2014 
and then were entrusted with our little boy in 

2017.  

Neither decision was easy and BOTH were RIGHT! 
No matter the choice made in the end, we LOVE 

YOU, BLESS YOU and PRAY only the VERY BEST for 
both you and your baby! 

 



 

 We live on a ranch in the foothills of 
the mountains. 

We own cattle, horses and 3 
dogs…Hope, Spanky and Annie.  

We LOVE to FISH in the mountain 
creeks, rivers and lakes. We don’t 

seem to get away to do enough of it 
but it’s our favorite kind of fun. 

 
 

 

 

God has a way of bringing 
about His perfect plan, and when He 
does, you just know that if it had 
been any sooner, it wouldn’t have 
been right. 

We cannot begin to tell you 
what it would mean to us to be 
chosen to be the parents of your 
child. As a couple who has not 
received the miracle of pregnancy, 
we respect and appreciate the fact 
that you have chosen to give this 
child life, whether you choose to 
parent him/her or whether you 
make an adoption plan. We hope to 
meet you soon! 

            
                 

 


